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Q1 from Underhill Road Residents 

Residents of Underhill Road are concerned about speeding vehicles in Underhill Road 
and the danger these pose to us particularly local children. There are only two signs in 
the whole of Underhill Road to indicate that this is a 20mph zone.  Please could the 
council action this and feed back any information to residents? 

 

Q2 from Rye Village Residents Association  

In light of the reported flaws relating to the design, budget and management of the 
Solomans Passage Project part financed by CGS, can the Chair of the Community 
Council please state the reasons why the Community Council took the decision with 
the Public Realm Manager to implement the Solomans Passage Project rather than 
simply noting "it needs to be implemented"?  

 

Q3 from Rye Village Residents Association  

Will the Chair of this Community Council and Chief Officer responsible for Environment 
& Leisure Services please let the Community Council know whether you agreed the 
current joint CGS/S106 Solomans Passage Project public realm variations and it's new 
budget from 2010 to the present date; if so please state how you reached this decision 
and state your reasons why, whom did you consult with over it, and on what date did 
you make this decision so it can be publicly scrutinised? 

 

Q4 from Southwark Travellers Action Group 

On Brideale, residents are unhappy that an old electrical outtake unit has not been 
removed. The unit poses health and safety risks and encroaches on one resident's 
home- blocking out natural light. Residents have also made complaints about broken 
letterboxes and badly done sleeping policemen? 
 

 


